
What is Child Protection about? 

The adults who work in our school believe that your health,
safety and welfare are very important. We respect all children
and help to protect your rights. All the adults do their best to
make sure you make good progress in your learning. We teach
children how to recognise risks in different situations and how
to protect themselves and stay safe. 

How will we try to protect children?

We will try to provide a safe environment for our children to
learn in. We want to help to make sure that all children are
safe – at home as well as at school. We think it is important for
our children to know where to get help if they are worried or
unhappy about something. 

Don’t keep a secret if…

 Someone is bullying you. 
Someone is saying funny things to you that you do not like
or it upsets you.
 Someone is touching you in places you know is wrong.
 Someone is trying to give you tablets, cigarettes, drugs or
alcohol. 
Someone is hitting you or hurting you. 
Someone is sending unkind messages to your phone,
computer or game console.
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Do you need to talk? 
You can talk to any adult in school if you need to. 
Mrs. Byron, Mrs. Byer, Mrs Khawaja, Mrs Irvine and Mrs
Dempsey have a special job to make sure everyone feels
happy and safe in our school; you can always talk to them if
you would like to. 

If it is holiday time and you are not in school, and you are
worried about something, you can contact Childline on

 0800 1111.

If you are unhappy with comments or images you receive on
your computer or phone you can report this to an adult or use

the CEOP button on our school’s website (Safeguarding tab)


